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          19/03/18 

 

Dear Friends, Parents, Students and Teachers,  

 

It is with sadness that we note the current disagreement between our respective 

governments. The political fallout from recent events is obviously a concern for all of us, 

however we would like to reassure you that this is an argument between the politicians and 

not the people.  

 

We at Oxford International have always enjoyed working closely with our Russian partners 

and we will continue to warmly welcome all Russian students to our programmes and 

centres over the coming months. We will continue to ensure you feel part of the Oxford 

International family from the very first day that you arrive, that you enjoy your stay with us 

and have an excellent educational experience. You are all truly welcome as friends and 

partners to our schools and centres.   

 

Please also be assured that the current measures do not in any way affect your visa status 

and there are no restrictions to entering the UK at all points of entry.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the UK. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Matthew Hird 

(Global Sales Director)  
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